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Crown Energy AB Postpones Year-End 
Report 2023
Crown Energy AB (publ) will postpone the Year-end report for 2023, the new date for the 
publication of the Year-end report will be 29 February 2024, which means a postponement of the 
Year-End report by one day. Previous publication of the Year-End report was scheduled for 
February 28, 2024.

MORE INFORMATION
Please contact Yoav Ben-Eli, CEO, Crown Energy AB
+4676312 9 793

ABOUT CROWN ENERGY
Crown Energy is an international group with a history within customised solutions for housing, 
offices and associated services, as well as oil and gas exploration. The group is now dedicated to 
its transformation into the new and more socially and environmentally responsible business 
direction contributing to a positive change, with a focus on the medical technology industry and 
on improving our green footprint. For more information, please visit www.crownenergy.se.            
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